Patient Notice of Financial Aid

Corry Memorial Hospital is proud of its mission to provide quality care to all who need it, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, 365 days a year.

If you do not have health insurance or worry that you may not be able to pay for part or all of your care, we may be able to help. Corry Memorial Hospital provides financial aid to patients based on their income, assets, and financial needs. In addition, we may be able to help you get free or low-cost health insurance or work with you to arrange a manageable payment plan.

Federal and state laws require all hospitals to seek payment for care provided from individual's health insurance or when individuals have the financial means to pay for care. This means Corry Memorial Hospital could ultimately turn unpaid bills over to a collections agency, which could affect your credit status. Therefore, it is important that you let us know as soon as possible if there may be a problem paying your bill so that it can be determined if our charity care and financial aid programs would apply to you.

In order to qualify for our Community Care Program you must meet these requirements:

- Applied for Medical Assistance and be denied
- Family Income Guidelines related to number of dependents in family and/or assets
- Medical Necessity of Services

Should your situation change, you may reapply for financial assistance before, during or after care or after collection agency assignment.

For more information, please contact our financial counseling office at 814-664-4641. We will treat your questions and any information you provide us with confidentiality and courtesy.

Copies of our Financial Assistance Policy are available on our website at www.corryhospital.com or in person at 965 Shamrock Lane, Corry, PA.